
Some parents have asked about
contributing supplies to our classroom.
Here are a few items we could use: 

Playdough 
Clay 
Glitter 
Glue Markers 
Craft supplies (strings, pompoms,
and soft tissues)
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Busy, Busy, Busy!
As a parent myself, I just want to take a moment to thank you. Thank you for always
trying to give your best to your children, for making the effort to be on time as our
late arrival policy has changed, and for actively participating in our events and holiday

celebrations.
Every day, through our small acts of care, kindness, and love, we are shaping and
molding young, developing individuals who will become great people in the future.

Last month, we covered many important topics about kindness and how great leaders
and activists have changed the world because they shared a common dream—to be kind,

to love, and to bring peace.

During the month

Friday, March 14th
Paint-N-Sip

Time: 4:30 PM -5:30 PM

We will be studying three interconnected topics:
Community Helpers1.

Understanding how community helpers support us.
Exploring different professions and their roles in our community.

Building Study2.
Learning about architecture and different types of buildings.
Reading directions and recognizing building shapes and floors.
Comparing building heights and structures.

Transportation3.
Exploring different modes of transportation used for school, work, and travel.
Understanding how various forms of transportation move at different speeds.

These topics will help us better understand our community, the structures around us, and
how we move from place to place.

Important Dates


